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February 5, 2010

Facilities and Services,

Transportation Demand Management

Re: Response to Letter of Inquiry

Project: Bike Parking

Dear Morgan,
On behalf of the Student Sustainability Committee for the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign, I would like to thank you for responding to our call for letters of inquiry to use funds raised by the student Clean Energy Technology and Sustainability Fees to implement a project that improves the sustainability of our campus.  Each letter was evaluated based on its sustainability impact (i.e. energy or sustainability impact, campus presence, project longevity, and budget) and broader impact (i.e. education and creativity). Within this round, the Committee received 45 letters requesting a total of $3.2 million.
After an evaluation, the Committee requests that you submit a proposal for funding for this project by March 15th, 2010. Please use the provided template while preparing your proposal to the Committee. Examples of past proposals can be found on our website. Due to the number of proposals submitted, the Committee has been forced to reduce funding levels as compared to past years. The Committee is considering awarding funding on a $140/ bike loop installed basis, upto a maximum amount of $28,000 (200 loops).
In addition to information requested by the template, the Committee asks that the proposal address the following:
1) Impervious Surfaces. The Committee does not wish to support the increase in impermeable surfaces in the campus area. Thus incentives provided are clearly inadequate for locations requiring new concrete. We recommend (but do not require) that TDM consider the installation of a bike parking location on mulch, permeable concrete or some other permeable surface. The Committee may consider providing a higher incentive for such a pilot location depending on estimated costs.

2) Student Input. The Committee wishes that TDM select a list of locations through an open process, seeking input from the student body. The proposal should describe the process and timeline for obtaining such input and finalizing locations before the end of the Spring semester – we realize that may be unfeasible to complete the location selection process by the proposal deadline. The Committee will seek to receive and approve the final list of locations at the end of the semester.
3) Air Stations. The Committee has received student input in support of the installation of one or more bicycle tire refilling location at central bicycle parking locations. If TDM is interested, you may include a request for funding for this in your proposal.

4) Timeline. The Committee seeks that this project target completion before January 2011. To the extent possible, the Committee will seek installations before September 2010.

Thank you again for your work to make the campus more sustainable and we look forward to receiving your proposal

Sincerely,

Suhail Barot,

Committee Chair
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